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Novenber 9, 1934

ﬁr. x« B, ﬂayar
80 Park Place
[ Newark, ¥.J.
‘/ Dear My, Meyers
" Although the November issue of ELECTRICAL HNGINEERING will

|
contein an article on the budget adopted by the Board of Directors at
its meeting of October 19, I feel that you will be interested in receiving

e copy of the budget which was presented to the Board by theFinance

Committee, together with the sxplanatory notes attached,

Very tyuly yours,

Qffice Manager

PANIR
Enel.



